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We are vehemently opposed to HB 3414. We paddle the river responsibly (in kayak, 

SUP board) every weekend in the late spring through fall. This house bill doesn't 

protect the River from housing developers who may be unscrupulous and prioritize 

higher profits over preserving our river and surrounding areas for future generations. 

New laws should balance the needs of preserving our environment with the need to 

develop and provide adequate housing for all. 


